
 Lakeland Hills Elementary School Weekly News    November 2, 2017 

 
NOV. 4th Daylight Saving ends. 
Fall back one hour  

 

Next Week at Lakeland Hills:  
 

6th   PLC Late Start (9:40am) 
 PTA Reflections Entries Due 
 Safety Patrol Breakfast (8:45am) 
7th GR 4 Veterans’ Day Music Program 7:00pm (Gym) 
8th 3:10-4:15pm Garden Club B   
 PTA General Membership Mtg Event 6-7:30 
9th No Activities scheduled 

10th NO SCHOOL - Veterans’ Day 
 

 

HEADS UP: 
 

Nov. 13-17 is Book Fair week 
 

Nov. 14th is Picture Re-Takes 
 

Nov. 15-17 Conferences & Early Dismissal 
 

 “We are a walking school. Please walk!” 

It is almost the  
HOLIDAY season!!  
 

It seems early to be 
thinking about it, but we 
are now open to receive 
names for the Holiday 
Giving Tree.   

 
If your family is in need of help this Christ-
mas, just email our Counselor Amanda Rob-
erson at   aroberson@auburn.wednet.edu  
or call us at 253-876-7711 to participate.  
 

You need to contact us by Friday, 
Nov. 17th at NOON to qualify for 
the tree. 

From the Principal... 
 

Parent-Teacher Conferences: If you 

have not scheduled your child’s con-

ference time yet with your teacher 

please make sure you contact them 

ASAP to set up a time.  

Nov. 15th-17th are also Early Dismissal Days 

(12:10pm). We will be meeting with families starting at 

about 12:30pm each day. Get with your child’s teacher to 

either confirm the time you set up at Open House, or to 

schedule a time if you were not able to attend our August 

Open House. Our goal is to meet with everyone.  

 
We have a lot of school spirit at Lakeland Hills and I am 

hoping to see everyone show up in PJs on our Nov. 20th 

“Pajama Day” with $1.00. Not only are we having fun 

together but we are raising money for the Auburn Food 

Bank. 

 
We have two music events this month!  

All of our 4th grade classes are preforming their Musical 

Veterans’ Day Observance here at the school on Novem-

ber 7th at 7:00pm, under the direction of Mr. Campbell. 
 

Our 5th grade orchestra members, under the direction of 

Mrs. Wharton, at Mt. Baker, have a concert on November 

28th at 7 p.m. at the PAC (Auburn High.) 

 Students need to arrive by 6:30 and meet in the or-

chestra room. 

 Parents should have a seat saved for their child to 

join them after they perform.   

 The concert will be less than an hour but they are 

asked to stay to hear the 6th, 7th, and 8th graders!) 

 

Colleen Barlow 

 

Cold Weather Tips 
Where are your 

gloves, scarves and 

ear muffs?  Cold 

weather is coming! 

Please make sure 

your child is dressed 

warmly and appro-

priately for cold 

weather. A warm 

coat and gloves are 

necessities.  

 

Lost a coat?  
Check the Lost & 

Found drawers in the 

lobby area. 

See page 2  
For Book Fair information 

DID YOU KNOW?  Students at Lakeland Hills earn  an 

“Perfect Attendance” award at the end of the school year by 

having no absences and 2 or less tardies or early dismissals. 

START TO FINISH...EVERY MINUTE COUNTS! 

mailto:aroberson@auburn.wednet.edu


Come to Our  

Book Fair 
© 2010 Scholastic Inc. 8691 . 32029 

 

 

Check out our super selections!  

Before and after school,  
and during your library time 

November 13th - 17th 
Lakeland Hills Library 

Open daily 8:20am till 4pm,  
Thursday open till 7pm 


